Lisa Driscoll

From: hschultzel@comcast.net

Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 11:00 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Measure "X"

Dear Ms. Driscoll:

I’'m writing to voice my support for Measure “X”. Our Sheriff’s Department does an amazing job with the resources they
have. However, in this time of escalating cost they need more financial help, especially in this time of increased demand
for services.

Regards,

Hank Schultzel



